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I	am	a	rooftop	solar	owner	and	have	watched	the	price	of	feed-in	tariffs	shrink	to	
the	paltry	levels	they	are	today	in	order	to	prop	up	an	ailing	fossil	fuel	industry.	
In	a	free	market,	this	would	be	regarded	as	unfair	trade	practice,	since	it	
massively	disadvantages	customers.	Please	restore	the	balance	to	a	more	
realistic	price	around	11.6c-14.6c	to	reflect	the	true	value	of	rooftop	solar.	I'm	a	
baby	boomer	about	to	retire	and	fed	up	with	the	politics	surrounding	energy	and	
climate	change.	I	just	want	a	fair	go	for	doing	my	bit	to	help	create	a	cleaner	
world	and	save	some	money	into	the	bargain.	Please	inject	some	honesty	into	the	
system.	
	
Chris	OBRIEN		
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